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Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board and Superintendent Erlebach: 

Kim Miller has been an outstanding volunteer in the library, and this fall she has outdone herself! When 
another volunteer was out with an injury, Kim volunteered extra time to make up for what the other 
volunteer couldn’t do. She helped me get the library ready to welcome kids back at the beginning of the 
year (which included moving furniture, and ⅓ of the book collection!). Kim then helped me by getting 
new books stamped and labeled so they were ready for my part of book processing which made new 
books available to students right after we opened.  She has helped set up book displays, decorated the 
library, and brought in plants from home to give our library a warm and welcoming atmosphere.  Right 
now we are finishing a project of  relabeling graphic novels so they are easier to identify and reshelve.  
Kim also volunteered at our recent book fair and helped new parent volunteers learn how to pack up a 
book fair.  She has also shelved more books than I have this year, which is saying a lot! 

Most importantly of all Kim brings her enthusiasm for learning, love of good books, and a passion for 
Science.  She is a kindred spirit, who thinks that the Library is a “get to,” not a “have to,” meaning 
something we should be appreciative and thankful for and enjoy.  Kim has helped me accomplish more 
than I thought possible in such a short time.  I appreciate her, and would like to nominate Kim for 
Nehalem Elementary School’s Volunteer of the Month for December. 

Sincerely,

Kathy Kammerer
NES Library Media Tech


